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From:
Sent: Thursday, 17 April 2014 12:06 PM
To: State Water  Submissions
Subject: Peel Valley Water Price Submission

I Would Like to submit the following points for your consideration in determining the above matter: 

1. The price of $55.13 Per megalitre for Peel irrigators is excessive when compared with other 

valleys across the state. 

  

2. Adoption of this price would lead to our  primary producers becoming non competitive and 

would result in erosion of value of their assets. 

  

Yours Faithfully  

WA Morgan 




